
UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC NATIONAL SHRINE OF THE HOLY FAMILY 

4250 Harewood Road NE 

Washington, DC 20017 

Phone: 202-526-3737 Fax: 202-526-1327 E-mail: ucnsholyfamily@catholic.org 

Webpage: www.ucns-holyfamily.org 

IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY PLEASE CALL: 202-262-5040 

Pastoral Care entrusted to: 

Fr. Robert Hitchens email: sjsfrrjh@catholic.org 

Fr. Wasyl Kharuk email: wkharuk@yahoo.com 

Deacon Theophil Staruch email: philaris@aol.com 

Sunday – April 20, 2014  

2014 - 25th Anniversary of the Legalization of the UGCC in Ukraine 

2014 - 25-ту річницю легалізації УГКЦ в Україні 

Христос Воскрес – Воістину Воскрес  Christ is Risen – Indeed He is Risen 

 
 

Saturday April 19 

7:00 p.m. 

PASCHA – THE RESURECTION OF JESUS CHRIST 

Easter Vigil - First Liturgy of Pascha (For the Parish) 

Blessing of Baskets follows 

Sunday April 20 

8:00 a.m. 

9:00 a.m. 

PASCHA – THE RESURECTION OF JESUS CHRIST 

Procession and Resurrection Matins 

Divine Liturgy (+Bishops, +Priests, and +Religious) 

Blessing of Baskets follows 

Monday April 21 

7:00 p.m. 

Bright Monday 

(Blessings for Olha Kurylas from Family) 

Tuesday April 22 

7:00 p.m. 

Bright Tuesday 

(Vocations for the Priesthood) 

Sunday April 27 

9:00 a.m. 

11:30 a.m. 

Thomas Sunday 

(+Wally and +Linda Keyes from Family) 

(For the Parish) 

 

CHILDREN’S EASTER EGG HUNT – NEXT SUNDAY AT 10:30 A.M. 

 Join us next Sunday for the Children’s Easter Egg Hunt at 10:30 a.m. 

 

FR. ROBERT’S 20TH ANNIVERSARY SUNDAY MAY 4 – 10:30 LITURGY 

 Our parish will celebrate Fr. Robert’s 20th anniversary of Priestly Ordination on Sunday May 4 

with one Divine Liturgy at 10:30 a.m. followed by a festive barbecue.  There is no cost to attend, but  

please RSVP by April 25. 

 

GETTING MARRIED IN 2015 OR 2016? 
 If you are considering getting married at our parish in 2015 or 2016; please contact the priests. 

 

WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST PARISHIONER HANNAH DARNELL – MNOHAYA LITA! 

 Hannah Darnell was received into the Ukrainian Catholic Church at the Easter Vigil Liturgy by 

professing the Creed and receiving the Holy Mystery of Chrismation.  May God bless Hannah and her 

fiancé Michael Wynnyk, our parishioner, who will wed later this year.  
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CHURCH CHOIR 
The Church Choir sings choral liturgies regularly, and welcomes all new members. Now is the perfect 

time to join the choir as we prepare for the Eparchy's annual Pilgrimage to the Mother of God hosted by 

the Sisters of the Order of St. Basil in Fox Chase, PA, on October 5th. If you've ever thought about 

singing with the choir (or even if you haven't), come to a rehearsal, or just come up to the loft and give 

it a try! There are no auditions, and all are welcome. We normally rehearse every Sunday between 

liturgies, ~10:15 AM. From June through August, we will sing and rehearse only once per month, and 

resume weekly rehearsals in September. The church choir schedule from Easter up to through the 

Pilgrimage in October: 27 April-10:15 rehearsal; 4 May–9:00 AM rehearsal, 10:30 AM Bi-lingual 

Liturgy (Celebrating Fr. Robert's 20'th anniversary of ordination); 11 May- 10:15 AM rehearsal; 18 May-

9:00 AM English-language Liturgy (followed by last weekly rehearsal before summer); 22 June-10:00 

AM rehearsal, 11:30 Ukrainian-language Liturgy; 13 July - 9:00 AM English-language 

Liturgy (followed by rehearsal); 17 August –10:00 AM rehearsal, 11:30 Ukrainian-language Liturgy; 1 

September-10:15 AM rehearsal (resume weekly rehearsals); 7 September-9:00 AM English-language 

Liturgy (followed by rehearsal); 14 September-10:15 AM rehearsal; 21 September-10:00 AM 

rehearsal, 11:30 Ukrainian-language Liturgy; 28 September-10:15 AM rehearsal; 5 October - Pilgrimage 

to the Blessed Virgin Mary in Fox Chase, PA. Join us in lifting our voices in praise of The Lord! If you 

have any questions, please contact us at ucns.hfchoir@gmail.com 

 

PRAYER LIST OF THE SICK OR AGED 
Our prayer list of the sick or elderly and friends of our parish: Charles Belanger, Barbara 

Blendy, Bluey Family, John Butler, Theodore Caryk, Fr. John Ciurpita, Petro Daniluk, Mary 

Dutkewych, Theodore Fedak, Nancy Fisanich, Lovey Havran, Steve Henshaw, Catherine 

Hetmansky, Julia Hetmansky, Walter Hetmansky, Wasyl Hnatiw, Daniel Horeczko, Michele 

Pretka Litvar, Mufada and Family, Nadia O’Shea, Fr. Ruslan Romaniuk, Anna Romaniuk, Anna 

Rymaruk, Margaret Mary Burger Rose, Lisa Schaible, Deacon Charles Schultz, Helen Skoufis, 

Lindsey Sydnor, Thomas Sydnor, Lisa Pretka Turner, Tamra Ward, and Mary Waris.    If you 

know of someone who should be on this list, please email or call with the name of the individual.  Our 

intercessory prayer for the sick and the aged is truly helpful and comforting.  In your Christian Charity, 

kindly remember our sick parishioners in your prayers and perhaps a card or note. 

 

FUTURE EVENTS 

Children’s Easter Egg Hunt April 27, Thomas Sunday at 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday May 4 – One Divine Liturgy at 10:30 a.m. followed by Festive Barbecue and Sviachene 

to celebrate Fr. Robert’s 20th Anniversary of Ordination – Please RSVP by April 25 

 

 

Fr. Robert and Fr. Wasyl wish everyone 

a Blessed and Holy PASCHA! 
 


